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Helping Visually Impaired Youth





Frederick Keys 

Fundraiser
Who we are:  The I C.A.N. Foundation helps children throughout the state of 

Maryland obtain the technology and training needed to keep them equal with the sighted community.  We are a fund of the Community Foundation of Carroll County.
What we are doing:  We are selling general admission tickets to the May 25th  




      Frederick Keys game.


What you can do to help:  Purchase general admission tickets to the May 25th game 

from The I C.A.N. Foundation if you are able to attend the game.  Our fundraiser is in conjunction with the Frederick Keys.  We will be selling general admission tickets for $8.00 the gate price is $11.00  Additional donation would be greatly appreciated.
How to get tickets:   1) You can fill out the attached order form and mail it and your 


    
         payment to the address provided on the order form.  

              2) Or contact one of The I C.A.N. representative listed at the bottom                                                                                             

                   of this letter to pick up tickets from them.  
Please help The I C.A.N. Foundation continue our work of helping visually impaired children get the technology and instruction they need to be equal with their sighted peers.  Your support is greatly appreciated.  If you have any questions about the foundation or about purchasing tickets please feel free to contact us at 410-984-4369 (Wendy) 410-984-7922 (Mike) 410-756-1542 (home) or wendynusbaum@yahoo.com .  We look forward to seeing you at the Frederick Keys on May 25th.  Thank you for your support.






Sincerely,

 



Wendy Nusbaum, Mike Nusbaum, Sherri  Walgren, 





Ruth Anne Hynson, Nettie Reese, Wayne Wrightson






Board of the I C.A.N. Foundation

